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Dear RVBC,
One spelling correction:
A Local Plan for Ribble Valley 2008-2028

P15 Typo error: The SA work will be has been undertaken by the same Consultants {Arcadis Consulting UK (Ltd),
formally Hyder Consulting Ltd)

Other general points:
a. Iwould like to hope that the proposed industrial development in Longridge is squashed — totally unjustified
in local employment needs
b. That RVBC resists national government house build requirements for endless housing, particularly five
bedroom status houses
c. The T2 villages are all dying and self-fulfilling in never achieving sustainable status.

Best wishes





